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It has been a pleasure to highlight the positive things happening at East View over the past three years.  
Another senior class graduated last week in spite of the rain!  I hope you have seen the fun pictures in 
the Sun.  In  May I was treated to a wonderful presentation by members of the East View Student 
Council outlining the amazing activities they have done this year with the purpose of creating 
community and connecting students at East View.  This summer they will go to a Student Council 
leadership camp to learn from other schools and plan activities for the next school year.  One of those is 
Fresh Fest which is a way to orient new freshmen to East View, the culture and positive things 
happening there.   

Over the past three years, Community Booster members have donated a total of $505.00 which has been 
held for us by Partners in Education.   I was proud to present a check in that amount to the Student 
Council a few weeks ago.  The attached pictures will give you an idea of the fun students involved and I 
feel confident the funds will be used well.   

I will no longer be sending a monthly email to all of you, but encourage you to keep up with what is 
happening at East View and show up to support the students in all of their endeavors. 

I look forward to seeing  you at the games and events!  Go Patriots!

Barbara Pearce


